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The National Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum
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As keepers of the Game’'s history and treasures,

the Hall of Fame

certainly appreciates hearing from true Baseball fans like yourself. We

share your love and passion for our great Game, and we would love for

you to be a part of the Hall of Fame family.

Our Friends of the Hall of Fame membership program is a way for you to
stay connected with this institution throughout the year. As a

not-for-profit institution, membership support allows us to advance the
Museum's educational programs and aids us in the preservation of

artifacts and archival materials that document the rich history of .
America's Game. Additionally, membership packages are wonderful and

unique gifts for friends and family.

Menmbers also enjoy many privileges, including free admission to the Hall
of Fame year round. To learn more about the program and its many

benefits, please. click on the following:

————— Original Message-——--

From: stevemears@earthlink.net [mahite:simwan

Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2001 12:43 AM
To: info@baseballhalloffame.org
Subject: Comment_ from Website

Email message submitted on Thursday, June

"t e et e o S S e T T e S Y P ot i o P SVt i 2o ———

FROM:
Steve Mears

.S,
- - D
COMMENT :
Hi,

I recently purchased Babe Ruth's
very last bat that he used in his last at
bat from Mastro's Fine Sports Auction.

It was originally owned by Wally Berger,
Ruth's teammate, and ended up from his
wife's hand into the Barry Halper collec-
tion. I was wondering if you had any
interest in displaying it on loan from
our family? Please let me know, prefer-
ably in writing, and thank you for your
consideration. I was thinking what a
thrill it would be to come to visit the
Hall for my first time and to see the bat
displayed there for all to enjoy. I may
be reached during the day anytime at
(310) 466-8622 if you would like to
contact me.

Sincerely, Steve Mears

14, 2001 at 00:43:04.
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